

## May Youth Commission Meeting Minutes – May 21st

*Attendance Via Zoom:* Chris Streno - Youth Director, Steve Hughes, Nicole Kariam, Fred Lawrence, Josh Spisak, Kyle Wilson, Jerry Warner

*Call to order 6:30pm and minutes from last meeting were recognized*

### *I. Old Business*

- Basketball uniform drop off will be available to coaches either by contacting Chris Streno to schedule a time and place for drop off or with Jerry Warner or Nicole Kariam respectively
- Some basketball uniforms may still be needed if by chance Tony Lindsay is able to start leagues up again in July and August
- The Town will have access to SV's fields if need be once things open back up when given the permission to do so

### *II. New Business*

#### **A. Baseball/Softball**

- Chris Streno continues to be in communication with the Conklin Youth Director and would ideally like to make a joint decision on the season if possible when the time come
- Overall still waiting on word as to if and when a season can begin
- Chris Streno and other commissioners will continue to be in contact with and be aware of how other towns and leagues in the area plan on opening if youth sports are allowed under the NYS Phase IV plan of reopening
- If there was to be a season, there would be no All-Stars and there would be minimal practices
- Season would likely start at the beginning of July and last until fall sports begin
- Families can ask for registration refunds anytime they wish
- Process needs to be explored by the Town to have large scale registration refunds if the season does in fact gets cancelled
- A date to officially make a decision on the status of the season has been set for June 18th, which is the next Youth Commission meeting

#### **B. Football**

- STYFC is planning on having a season
- Three new teams have joined the STYFC that may lead to away games being longer distances away
- Recommended and generally agreed that registration for football and cheerleading begin shortly in order to get an idea on numbers but not accept payment due to the uncertainty of the season

***Next Meeting June 18th @ 6:00***